From: David Gr_éce [mailfo; David Grace @cgw.com.au}
Sent: Friday, 5 December 2008 6:46 PM

To: Malcoim Tuttle
Subject: FW: MEDIA RELEASE: Race Information Legislation

Mal
I note the passage of the legislation and would be pleased to assist in checking or preparing support

documentation to-ensure that the processes applied or adopled are In accordance with the law.

Have you had any reply from Talis?
We look forward fo catching up with you for lunch on Tuesday.

regards
David




